
 
17761 Pilkington Road 

Lake Oswego OR 97035 
Phone:  503.635.6041   Fax:  503.699.9423 

 
 

Backflow Assembly Removal Inspection Form  
 

We recently received notification of the removal of your property’s backflow prevention assembly. 
Please contact our Cross Connection department at 503-674-4510 to schedule an inspection. Once 
the inspection has been completed, your property will be removed from our list of properties 
required to perform annual backflow tests. You will still receive an inspection notice every 3 years 
to confirm the sprinkler system is disabled.   

 

• Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 

• Account Number: ____________________________________________________ 
 

• Customer Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 

• Location of backflow assembly: _________________________________________ 
 

• Type of backflow assembly:____________________________________________ 
 

I certify the backflow prevention assembly has been removed and properly abandoned.  
Attached is a copy of the local municipality’s permit authorizing the removal.  If I, as the 
property owner, should decide to reconnect this Cross Connection system, the Rivergrove Water 
District will be notified before doing so. In addition, if the sprinkler system or auxiliary piping still 
exists in the ground, I will notify Rivergrove Water District in specific reference to this piping should 
the above listed property’s ownership change.  
 
 
Owner/Authorized Signature _______________________________  Date: _____________ 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 
Below to be completed by Rivergrove Water District staff upon inspection 

 

• Has the backflow assembly been physically removed?  Yes / No 
 

• Has the branch line been capped?     Yes / No  
 

 

Additional Notes: 
 
 
 

 
RGWD Agent: ____________________________________    Date: _________________ 


